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EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY
ROC H ESTER, N. Y.

ADDRESS

April 21, 1923.MEDICAL DEPARTMENT
343 STATE STREET

Sir Arthur Gurrie, Principal, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie:

It is very good to know that v/hat little I was able 
to do was appreciated, and I hope that the School of Public Health 
and Industrial Hygiene may go ahead with all success, 
ever again be of any help to you, do not hesitate to call upon me.

If I can

It was a great pleasure to have met you and to have the 
privilege of seeing the Medical School of McGill in company with 
you.
seen the seal of my own Alma Mater on the walls of the room which 
is to be set apart for the library of Sir William Osier, 
of my teachers at the University of Pennsylvania were associates 
and students of Sir William Osier while he was in Philadelphia.

I am enclosing a statement of expenses of the trip to

I feel a particular attachment to McGill now since I have

Several

Montreal.

Sincerely yours,

cA/
WAS:HT ' Medical Director.
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